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This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

Good afternoon, 
I would like to let you know that l SUPPORT LD492 and believe you should as well. Also I am in OPPOSITION of LD220 and 
hope you consider the people you represent and their voice in these matters. 

When it comes to Maine kids, parents should have the final say. Each of our kids have unique abilities and needs and 
parents know this and are able to consider these things when making life and education decisions. No matter how good 

the intentions of government and school officials they can not possibly know each individual child with everything else 

they are doing for work on a daily basis. Legislation like this is why young families are leaving Maine, I want to raise my 
kids where l was raised. I implore you to strongly consider this view point. 

Respectfully, 

Joni Hancock 

Sent from my iPhone
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